
Annual Sexual Misconduct Prevention Seminar  
for Clergy and Other Church Professionals 
 
Led by Rev. Laurie and Rev. Steve Hill 
 
Tuesday, September 15 
Farragut Presbyterian Church 
8:30am-3:00pm 
Bring $5 for lunch 
 

Register and purchase $15.00 training booklet at: 
http://tinyurl.com/2015-PET-Misconduct-Prevention 
 

Rev. Steve and Rev. Laurie Hill are certified by 
the Faith Trust Institute to be boundary and 
ethics trainers for clergy and churches. Rev. 
Steve Hill is currently the pastor of 
Westminster Presbyterian Church, (Middle TN 
Presbytery) and Rev. Laurie Hill is serving at 
Fairfield Glade Community Church (Eastern 
TN Presbytery), both located in Fairfield 
Glade. They have been leading these training 
events for many years in Illinois for 
Presbyterian, United Church of Christ and 
Disciples of Christ clergy.  Steve has been the 
pastor of churches in Lafayette, IN; Mt. 
Vernon, IN; Perrysburg, OH; Decatur, IL, and 

then became an interim pastor, serving two congregations in IL. Laurie was an interim pastor 
first, serving 16 congregations in OH and IL, and then became an installed pastor in Champaign, 
IL and now Fairfield Glade. They are happy to be serving so close so that they may live together 
full time again. 
 
Steve and Laurie have two grown and married daughters. Their oldest, Vickie, is 34, married to 
Ryan and have a 10 yr. old son, so grandson. Their youngest, Gwendolyn, age 31, just married 
Niall this summer. They love visiting parks, hiking, kayaking, movies, visiting their children and 
grandson, amongst many other interests.  
 
For more information, visit: http://www.faithtrustinstitute.org/ 


